

GIBSON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Mr K Sterritt

64 Old Mountfield Road, Omagh, Co Tyrone, BT79 7EG

Tel: (028) 8224 4552

Fax: (028) 8225 2290

Website: www.gibsonps.co.uk

E Mail: ksterritt616@c2kni.net

25th May 2022

Dear Parent

Next week plans to be busy and exciting with both Sports Days and our Jubilee celebrations. We are looking forward to welcoming parents back to our Sports Days following a two-year absence due to Covid-19. Arrangements for Sports Days are outlined below:

- Year 4 7 on Monday 30th May, beginning at 9.45am
- Year 1 3 (including Language Classes) on Tuesday 31st May, beginning at 10.00am

As in previous years, seating will be provided for parents and friends and we plan to have tea and coffee available for purchase from our PTA. Presently the weather forecast for the beginning of next week looks promising, however given the inclement weather recently we will obviously keep this under review and notify you only if changes are to be made.

On Wednesday we will mark the Queen's Jubilee. Pupils will be allowed to wear their own clothes or can dress up if they prefer. If they are wearing their own clothes we would encourage pupils to wear an item of clothing that is blue, red, white or purple.

We also plan to hold a shared Jubilee Tea Party will all pupils at lunchtime. Any pupil who prefers to take packed lunch on this day should do so as normal, however they will still be included in the celebrations and can bring their packed lunch to the dining hall to be all their friends.

These events have an impact on dinner arrangements next week, with changes to the planned menu as outlined:

Monday 30th May

Tuesday 31st May

Wednesday 1st June

Fish Goujons or

Pizza

Jubilee Party Lunch (as attached)

Chicken & Tomato Bake

Dinners for next week should be booked as normal through the Dinner Money App **by Sunday midnight**. As we are approaching the end of the school year, we would appreciate that all outstanding balances are added to your basket and cleared.

Please note school is closed on Thursday 2nd, Friday 3rd and Monday 6th June, re-opening on Tuesday 7th June.

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible next week at our Sports Days and trust that the pupils will enjoy a fun filled week.

Yours sincerely

K. Sterritt

K Sterritt (Mr) PRINCIPAL



Queen Elizabeth 70th Jubilee Street Party Menu

Coronation Chicken & Rice
Or

Beefeater Burger & Soldier Chips with Tomato Ketchup

Royal Jelly & Ice Cream

Decorated Cup Cake

Orange Squash Milk & Water